
Report about the Erasmus-Mobility 

Firstly, I would like to thank the Erasmus+ Coordinators at Semmelweis University for their 
excellent and tireless work that made my traineeship possible. The whole of my practical year (6th 
year rotations) I was at my local Hospital the Rems-Murr-Klinik in Winnenden. Because of the 
traineeship I could work intensively with patients and colleagues in my native language. This 
meant for my that I could receive as good of a training as possible. My receiving organization was 
thankfully very easy to work with to host my Erasmus there. They have regular courses in diƯerent 
subjects. My favorite course was the weekly ultrasound course in which I even received a training 
certificate. Because of the many courses I had the pleasure to meet all the other Students from 
diƯerent German universities. In the Picture we are all 
together after hours in the clinic. But we did not only work 
or study together. We often met outside of the clinic to 
cook together as seen in the next picture. 

  

Because I could talk with the colleagues in my native language, I could precisely communicate 
what I needed to learn for the curriculum and for my own interests. This meant a frictionless work 
environment between the supervisors and me.  I even found my desired specialty, which is 
urology. After my state exam in Budapest, I have already applied for a position at the hospital. Most 
of the students that where with me have also applied for diƯerent specialties at the hospital. All 
in all, I am very satisfied with the Erasmus program. I was able to learn a lot, even if all the 
commuting to Hungary for the 
intermediate exams was very 
tiring. In the following picture you 
can see us in one of the above-
mentioned weekly courses. That 
time it was surgeries turn where a 
general surgeon taught us some 
basic sutures and knotting 
techniques as well as more 
complex sutures for minimal-
invasive surgery. 


